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RADUM 900KG CAR RAMP

Radum is conducting a recall of the 900kg car ramps sold in pairs. The car ramps have
been sold online and at Radum’s premises between 2009 and May 2016 and shown as
Part Number SX2201 on invoices.
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Defect: The car ramps do not comply with the mandatory Australian Safety Standard.

Hazard: This may pose a safety hazard if use is continued.

refund of their purchase price on return of the ramps.

Radum will contact all customers for which it has contact details, to arrange return and
refunds.

If you have purchased a Radum 900kg car ramp, and have not yet been contacted
by Radum, please contact Radum staff on 03 9338 9009.

Contact details:

Radum Pty Ltd

Ph: 03 9338 9009 AD U M ad
Email: sales@radum.com.au ABN 31 697 589 342

Web: www.radum.com.au

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information

What to do: Customers should stop using their car ramp and contact Radum for a full ‘




